
BUDGET MEETING

Greenbush Township Hall

February 21st,2024 3:25pm

Budget meeting was called to order by Supervisor Thelen with the Board members

reciting the Pledge of Allegiance All Board members were in attendance along with

Deputy Clerk Jorae.

Motion was made by Kindel to accept the agenda as presented. * Seconded by Roof

*Motion passed.

2024-2025 FY meeting dates were presented to the board by Clerk Smith for their

approval. All dates were in order and will be approved at the March 2024 monthly

meeting.

*Discussion of the remaining ARPA funds and how the balance should be distributed

to upcoming road projects.

*2024-2025 FY budget was discussed for the per-approval at the February 21st

monthly meeting ,as there might be more questions and concerns before the final

approval at the March 2024 monthly meeting.

* Clerk Smith related to the Board that she felt there was a mistake in the salary

resolution's due the fact that she had calculated them at the wrong percent. A 8.7%

was calculated and it should have been 6.4%. Board members were in agreement and

the final vote for salaries will be with the 2024-2025 FY budget at the March meeting.

*Motion for meeting to be adjourned by Kindel, * Seconded by Roof,*Motion passed.

Adjournment at 5:14 pm

------------------------------ -------------------------

Supervisor Lee Thelen Clerk Ramona Smith


